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The Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education began to initiate a review and re-structuring of 
governed institutions’ Annual Student Assessment Plan and Report in 2014, which was recently 
finalized.  The 2016-2017 report of student assessment activity is expected to be available by 
December 1, 2017. 




